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Date o 22nd April 2007
Ref. No. : NIG-001-LTR-005

MOSART MARBLE AND MOSAIC LLC

SUBJECT : LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Mr. Andrea,

MNakheel Interiors would like to express our genuine appreciation for the excellent service that Mosart
Marble Company had shown to us and all of our projects.

You and your staff have shown the full cooperation and enthusiasm, that resulted to a good business
relationship and established yourself us a trustworthy business partner.

It is therefore our great desire to work with you in our future projects.

Sincerely yours,

Mabil Damen Aziz
Projects Manager
Nakheel Interiors
Tel: +971 (0)4 883 0005
Fax: +971 (0)4 883 0979
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